Frimley Green By-Election 14th October 2021
Caring and Campaigning
for our Local Community

STUART BLACK
The Local Choice for
Frimley Green

Contact Frimley Green Conservatives

&) Curzon House, Church Road, Windlesham, Surrey, GU20 6BH
@) office@shca.org.uk

© 01276 472468

Dear Kesident

On 14th October there will be a by-election in Frimley Green for a new Councillor
at Surrey Heath Borough Council.

This is an exciting opportunity for residents to gain strong local representation at
the council, to carry on the good work already in place by our MP Michael Gove as
well as our County Councillor Paul Deach.

As a Frimley Green resident for 20 years and with a background in industries from
defence to healthcare, delivering innovation and change, I am well placed to
represent residents’ views to the Council.

I live with my partner Inta, her 16 year old daughter, and the 3 children we are
special guardians to aged 9,10 and 18. The youngest attends Frimley CofE school
and ihe eldest is an apprentice at Direct Line.

I worked on the Frimley Green Traffic Lights issue from 2015 by liaising with local
campaigners and lobbying Councillors to find a common-sense solution. More
recently I organised leaflet distribution for the vote on the local residents' improved
roundabout solution instead of traffic lights, which won 98% of the vote.

Communication lines between residents and local services need improvement,
including with local Police, so that anti-social behaviour intervention takes place
early, before it gets out of hand.

If you elect me on October 14th, T would look forward to closer and more pro-
active work with Michael Gove MP and County Councillor Paul Deach. Teamwork
through all levels of government can deliver better solutions for residents in
Frimley Green.

Yours sincerely

Stuart Black

Your Local Conservative Candidate for Frimley Green

Campaigning for Our Community

Find out more at www.surreyheathconservatives.org.uk
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COVID COMMUNITY
SUPPORT

Along with Attieh Fard & Paul
Deach, we created Surrey Heath
Prepared to help residents during -
lockdown, fulfilling prescription pick
up and drop off, food parcels and
welfare checks to those in nsolatlon
across the Borough

Making a

Recently there has been a
surge in the number of cars
that have been stolen in
Frimley Green.

Key cloning technology has led
to a number of cars being stolen
from driveways, affecting a
number of residents.

| have met with Surrey Police
and Crime Commissioner Lisa
Townsend to discuss this
particularly concerning
development.

If elected, | would encourage
expansion of neighbourhood
watch groups and CCTV
coverage ,to enable residents to
reduce the risks of such crimes
through knowledge and
deterrence, and to assist the
Police with detection.

| would also seek the support of
our MP to lobby national
government to put pressure on
car manufacturers to address
this vulnerability in car security.

PROTECT AGAINST ANTI
SOCIAL BEHAVIOUR

Anti social behaviour has been an
increasing problem. If elected, | will
voice concerns to the council and
work with Paul Deach, the Council
and our MP to tackle anti-social
behaviour and ensure residents’
safety. .

SECURING FUNDING OR
BASINGSTOKE CANAL

The Basingstoke Canal is the jewel
in Surrey Heath's Crown, restored
and maintained by local volunteers.
I want to make sure that it receives
its fair share of support and funding.
If | am elected, | will be a fierce
voice of support at the Council.

Stuart Black with Lisa Townsend, Surrey PPC, discussing keyless
car theft in Frimley Green.




